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Para obter mais informai;:oes ou assistencia em portugues, por favor ligue para o 31 1 

Please share this notice with the property owner or tenants and post in a common area 

Construction Update #2 
December 12, 2022

Infrastructure Improvements on College Street from 
Manning Avenue to Bay Street 

Contract: 22ECS-TI-09SP 
Start Date: September 16, 2022 NEW End date: Spring 2023 

This notice provides an update on the infrastructure improvement projects being carried out by the 
City of Toronto and the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) on College Street from Manning Avenue 
to Bay Street. 

Completion of streetcar track replacement between Bathurst Street to Bay Street is expected to be 
complete by the end of December. The City’s contractor will continue to complete minor restoration 
work in the weeks to follow. 

Travel lanes on College Street will re-open to through traffic after the completion of the 
streetcar track work. 

In spring 2023, the contractor will return to complete cycle track improvements with the installation of 
an elevated cycle track between Manning Avenue and Spadina Avenue, and upgrades to the existing 
bike lanes between Spadina Avenue and Bay Street. This work is expected to take approximately 
three months to complete. An updated notice with dates will be mailed before work begins. 

Based on the current schedule, TTC is planning the resumption of regular 506 Carlton streetcar 
service in January 2023. Further updates will be provided online ttc.ca. 

Stay informed regarding this project by registering for email updates 
at toronto.ca/CollegeUpgrades 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this project, please contact staff listed below. 

Contract 22ECS-TI-09SP 

Sr. Public Consultation 
Coordinator 

Nathalie Forde, 416-392-3556, CollegeUpgrades@toronto.ca 

TTC Sr. Community Liaison Paul Tran, 647-461-5133, Paul.Tran@ttc.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Webpage toronto.ca/CollegeUpgrades 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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